
 

TTuueessddaayy,,  SSeepptteemmbbeerr  1133,,  22002222  
 
Good morning.   
We’ll be back in 30 seconds with your morning announcements. 
 
Here are your announcements: 
 
 

Attention all Band members!   Please pick up your registration form for band from Mrs. 

Gallello in room 151.  We will begin band on Monday September 19th.  You will not need your 

instruments for this day. We will talk about how to rent your instruments at this rehearsal. 

 

Boys Choir - Any boy who signed up for boys' choir or would like to sign up, please meet Mrs. 

Gallello in the MPR at nutrition break. 

 

Yearbook Club – Attention all Hillcrest journalists and photographers!  Today will be the first 

meeting for yearbook club.  Come by the art room after the second lunch bell to learn more. 

See you at lunch! 

 


